04/25/117

: ltem 2.5-A
Nielissa Stone HANDOUT
From: Katja Irvin <katja.irvin@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 4:12 PM
To: Clerk of the Board
Ce: Gary Kremen; Nai Hsueh; John Varela; Linda LeZotte; Tony Estremera; Barbara Keegan;

Richard Santos
Subject: 4/25/17 Agenda ltem 2.6 public comment
Michele,

| just submitted this comment through the website comment feature. Since I'm last minute, I'm sending via email as
well.

There is no decision that is up for a vote today regarding groundwater production charges, rates, or property
taxes. I'm writing to request that information be provided to the public regarding funding allocations for the
Oroville Dam spillway repair project and how the project will be covered by any or all of these funding
mechanisms. Estimated costs are available and therefore should be included in the 2017-2018 budget and

funding sources accounted for,

The public deserves to know exactly how SWP projects will be paid for and how individual projects will increase
these various public charges/costs.

Thank you,

Katja lrvin
District 2 Resident





